                                                    Board Meeting Minutes   3/22/12
Attendees: Ben Komadina, Lou Maroney, Tom Trainor, Mike Torres, Frank Farmer, Tom Ubriaco, Brian Nugent, Patrick Frank and Andrew Schmitt. 

Absent: Eileen Mendek, Colin Law and Angelo Fatiga

Public Session- No one attended.

Financials We still need to pay the field usage fee and DOC’s April stipend. We also need to plan for the expense of replacing the soccer kick wall. We anticipate this to cost $800.

Field Updates- Patrick walked Harker and marked off 3 potential field locations. Patrick sent the drawing to Ben and it was forwarded to the school administrator. We are waiting to hear back if these locations work with the water system. We did have our first issue with Lacrosse practicing on field G during our allotted time. Lou Maroney was able to get lacrosse to move to field D as per the spring field assignments.

Vendor Update- We have agreed to a new 3 year contract with Bossetti Photographers. The terms are more favorable for us versus prior years. 

Game Updates- No issues to report.

Spring Session Update- Andy covered the format for micro and ydp. Brian Nugent has some girls from his team that have volunteered to help. The board has agreed to a $50 credit towards their registration for them working 6 of 8 sessions. 
Evaluations- Andy will send out an email to the Board with the format for the upcoming fall evaluations. 

